
Dear World... we did it. Collegiate 

Cambridge campaign delivers  

lasting impact.

The ‘Dear World… Yours, Cambridge’ 

campaign has created bursaries, 

studentships, academic posts, institutes,  

and funding for new buildings.

So far, 30 Cambridge undergraduates have 

received bursaries created by the Get In 

Cambridge campaign, and five Get In Cambridge Master’s students have come to  

Trinity Hall. The Harding Distinguished Postgraduate Scholars Programme now 

supports 78 students from 30 countries.

Cambridge Zero has recently received funding from the Natural Environment Research 

Council and Quadrature Climate Foundation; planning for a pioneering new children’s 

hospital is underway; and an exciting partnership to create more than 1,000 Cambridge 

scholarships for young people in Africa.

The funds raised ensure that collegiate Cambridge continues to provide the very best 

teaching and research, and to attract and nurture the world’s brightest minds. Reaching 

the impressive £2B fundraising milestone would not have been possible without the 

generous support of our alumni, friends and volunteers.

Every gift to College was counted towards the collegiate campaign total.  

Thank you to everyone who has donated.

A  T H A N K  YO U  TO  O U R  D O N O R S
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ALISON TRAUB, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF CAMBRIDGE UNIVERSITY DEVELOPMENT  

AND ALUMNI RELATIONS 

DR RACHELLE STRETCH, DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR



ENHANCING OUR COMMUNITY ’S  WELLBE ING

Lisa Déry joined as Trinity Hall’s first Head of Wellbeing 

in September. Your support made this possible.

Your gifts to the Trinity Hall Fund made the Head of  

Wellbeing post possible. Thanks to your collective generosity,  

we can enhance wellbeing support across our community,  

providing vital structures and expertise for those who need it.

This is a very exciting time for wellbeing at 

Cambridge. The strategic review of mental health 

highlighted the need to adopt a multi-disciplinary 

approach to supporting students across the collegiate 

university, encouraging prevention and early 

intervention. My role was created to take forward 

this vision at Trinity Hall and your support has been 

instrumental in making this possible.

In addition to working with a wonderful team to 

provide students with the right level of support at 

the right time with the right person, my job is also to 

promote wellbeing more generally. I will work with 

students, Fellows and staff across the community to 

consider how, together, we can improve wellbeing, 

and promote the autonomy and resilience of 

students. We will support students in fully embracing 

their student experience and developing life skills that 

will see them through post-study life.

My role is not just about supporting the wellbeing of 

students, staff and Fellows at Trinity Hall, but also 

actively improving their wellbeing.



YOUR HELP  ALLOWS ALL  OUR STUDENTS  

TO ENJOY THE C AMBRIDGE EXPER IENCE

“ The money allowed me to pay for many aspects of student life, including travel when moving 

and helping to pay for accommodation. Without the bursary not only would term time become 

far more difficult, but my studying during holidays would have to be curtailed in favour  

of a part-time job or similar in order to support myself. The bursaries I have received at  

Trinity Hall have made my student life at Cambridge possible.”

Computer Science undergraduate student, 2020

“ This money was incredibly helpful this year for allowing me to play sport and make the most 

of Cambridge life outside of academia. Our time at university has been very disrupted but 

luckily this year we were more able to socialise and make new friends. Thanks to this bursary 

I’ve been able to really enjoy the last of my time in Cambridge.”

Economics undergraduate student, 2019

“ Receiving this bursary was immensely helpful – as a first-generation student from social 

housing I spent a lot of time prior to coming to Cambridge stressing about all the things I 

would miss out on because of financial difficulties. However, receiving this fund has helped 

to alleviate these worries and allowed me to take part in enriching events with friends like 

theatre trips. Thank you so much for your support, it means a lot to me and makes me feel 

proud to be a Trinity Hall student!”

NatSci undergraduate student, 2019

The support offered through the undergraduate 

bursary allows students from low-income households 

to pay for living expenses, as well as take part in extra 

curricular activities. It helps alleviate financial pressures 
and ensures that they make the most of their time in 

Cambridge. Here’s what your generosity has meant:
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DIFFERENT-S IZED DONATIONS HAVE MADE  
A B IG IMPACT ON OUR SPORTS COMMUNITY

Basketball hoop

“ With the academic pressures of studying at 

Cambridge, it is important to remember to stay 

healthy both physically and mentally. Sport 

generally, and basketball specifically, is a great way 

to be active in a social environment, in a way that 

can cater to a wide range of athletic abilities.”

Dr Greg Taujanskas (2011, Maths), Fellow in Mathematics 

and former Trinity Hall Basketball Society member

“ We have a thriving basketball community at 

College and these hoops will make playing more 

accessible for all of us.”

Calvin Hartley (2019, History & Politics), THBS President

Give TogeTHer 2021 raised £224,803 from 449 donors towards pastoral care, clubs and societies, and initiatives which 

have helped our students’ wellbeing. Thanks to these donations, a new basketball hoop was installed at Wychifield.

Aula Club

“ Without the Aula Club grants, I wouldn’t have 

been able to afford as many practices and training 

matches, which were absolutely essential for 

improving as a player.”

Camila Cimadamore-Werthein (2018, Medicine & 

Medical Sciences), Outstanding Contribution to 

University Sport award winner for her fundraising  

and field efforts for the Polo Club

“ The Aula Club has been very generous, and I 

am incredibly grateful. The College has also been 

incredibly supportive. Without that I wouldn’t have 

been able to perform at a high level.”

Rosa Millard (2020, Linguistics), Sporting Moment of 

the Year winner, alongside her Trinity Hall Boat Club 

crewmates, for their record-breaking lightweight 

women’s boat race victory

This year, four Trinity Hall students were involved in the University Sports Awards. The financial support  

they’ve received from the Aula Club has been key in providing them access to clubs’ memberships, practices, 

training matches and competitions.


